
Dear Members of the Senate Human Services Committee,  

My name is Tara Dukart.  I reside in District 33. 

I urge you to render a DO PASS on SB 2384: Relating to prohibiting the use of 

vaccines developed using messenger ribonucleic acid technology in the state; 

and to provide a penalty. 

We do not know enough about the long term effects of mRNA vaccines. Many 

health professionals are already speaking out about their strong concerns 

within the short term.  

It is unethical, in my opinion, to recommend experimental technology, 

especially by adding mRNA vaccines to the “recommended schedule.”  

In a recent appearance on The Highwire, Dr. Ryan Cole explained why mRNA 

injections can be so dangerous. Simply put, human cells are meant to make 

human proteins, not the foreign spike protein mRNA jabs program our cells 

to make. According to Dr. Cole, the mRNA platform has proven to be so 

dangerous that not only do COVID vaccines need to be halted immediately, 

but the entire experimental platform—and the agencies that have taken it 

upon themselves carte blanche to keep pushing it forward (like Moderna and 

DARPA)—need to be stopped.  

I urge you to support SB 2384.  

Thank you for your time and for serving and protecting the people of this state. 

 

Sincerely,  

Tara Dukart 

Hazen, ND 

 

https://thehighwire.com/videos/episode-297-bleeding-truth/

